Dear Parents,

Greetings of the day!

I want to express my sincere gratitude for all the efforts you have taken during this academic year.

We need your kind attention for the following points as half yearly exams are approaching

- Please assure that your child remains regular for the classes & maintain Minimum of 75% attendance. It's mandatory by CBSE (for LOC / registration & Roll No. for the Board Exams).
- Please check that his / her notebooks are maintained and checked by all the concerned subject teachers.
- 3. You are invited to meet the Director (any time between 8:30am to 10:30am. Or 2:30pm to 3:30pm) to discuss about the academic performance of your child & how it can be further improved as per our expectations.
- 4. it's also to request that clear the dues, if any, before the 10<sup>th</sup> day of every month.
- 5. Please feel free to share your feedback/suggestion at

deeppublicschool@rediffmail.com

director.dps@deeppublicschool.co.in

Wishing all the best for your future endeavors.

Thanks and regards

Rajesh Kumar Vashishtha

Variable

Director

Deep Public School

Vasant kunj D-II

New Delhi